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THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF VERNON

MEMORANDUM

Patti Bridal, Chief Administrative Officer

Kevin Poole, Director, Corporate Administration
James Rice, Director, Operation Services
Brian Story, Manager, Building Services

FROM: Sue Wood, Manager, Legislative Services

SUBJECT: APPLICATION TO FLY THE 4-H CANADA FLAG

FILE: 0550-01

DATE: September 24, 2024

On September 20,2024, Danusia Tarr, on behalf of 4-H British Columbia, applied to fly
the 4-H Canada flag on the Community Flag Pole on November 6,2024. This request is
in recognition of the 4-H National 'Show Your 4-H Colours Day' and the flag dimensions,
three feet by five feet, are in accordance with the City's Flag Policy. The flag will be
removed on Thursday, November 7,2024.

RECOMMENDATION:

THAT Council receive the memorandum titled "Application to Fly the 4-H Canada Flag"
dated September 24, 2024 and respectfully submitted by the Manager, Legislative
Services;

AND FURTHER, that Council approve flying the 4-H Canada Flag on the Community Flag
Pole, as per the City's Corporate Flag Policy, on November 6,2024.

Respectfully submitted

i vue
Sue Wood
Manager, Legislative Services

Attachment 1 - 4-H British Columbia application
Attachment2 - 4-H Canada flag image
Attachment 3 - City of Vernon Flag Policy
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